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Tulane University hosted the annual Greater New Orleans Science and Engineering
Fair on Feb. 28 and March 1. The fair is open to 6th through 12th grade students in
Orleans, Jefferson, St. Bernard and Plaquemines parishes. Promising students are
nominated to participate in the fair by their schools. At this year's fair, students
discussed their work with judges, which included faculty and students from the
Tulane School of Science and Engineering.  
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